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Comments Considering the amount of New Build projects that are going up around the Bognor area I believe it 
would benefit the are if application is approved as it will mean more production of the vital aggregates 
needed for the building sites would come from a local company in turn hopefully reducing the amount 
sauced elsewhere which in turn may reduce the amount of traffic on the vital trunk roads. Plus in turn 
it will open up job opportunities for local people.
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